From: Richard Andre

Sent: Friday, August 18, 2023 10:58 AM

To: Tim Carroll <townadministrator@chilmarkma.gov>

Cc: Luke Lefeber <Luke@vineyardpower.com>; Sophie Pittaluga <sophie@vineyardpower.com>;
Thamiris Marta <thamiris@vineyardpower.com>; asstexecsec@chilmarkma.gov

Subject: RE: Chilmark: Request to Execute an Addendum to Vineyard Power & Cape Light Compact's
Community First Partnership Agreement

Tim,

As regards to the Community First Partnership, we would be available to for the Tuesday, September 5%
BOS meeting to discuss the Community First Partnership, the execution of the Addendum, and a status
update on the program.

| am also drafting a separate reply to address your concerns about the VP Solar array at the landfill.

Best regards,

Richard



